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1. Summary

1.1 This report informs the Committee of the responses received to some of the 
recommendations made by the Public Spending in Lewisham Working Group, 
by participating organisations.

2. Recommendation

2.1 The Committee is asked to receive this report.

3. Responses

3.1 The Final Report of the Public Spending in Lewisham Working Group was 
sent to participating organisations in September 2015.

3.2 Responses to the recommendations made by the Working Group in relation to 
other organisations operating in the borough have been received from the 
following organisations:

 London Ambulance Service
 London Fire Brigade
 Metropolitan Police Service (to follow)
 Goldsmiths University (to follow)
 Lewisham and Southwark College

3.3 A response from Mayor and Cabinet can be found elsewhere on this agenda 
(item 4).

Background papers

Final Report of the Public Spending in Lewisham Working Group

If you have any queries on this report, please contact Charlotte Dale, Interim 
Overview and Scrutiny Manager (0208 3149534) 

http://www.lewisham.gov.uk/mayorandcouncil/overview-scrutiny/Overview-and-Scrutiny-Reports/Documents/FINALReportPublicSpending2015ForPublication.pdf

